CREEKSIDE 

SBDM MINUTES

September 11th, 2006

2:30 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order by Laura Price. Members present were Laura Price, Stacy Brawner, Becky Dennis, Rita Shultz and Mary Key. 

CONSIDERATION OF AGENDA- Laura Price added items to the agenda.   Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve the amended agenda and Mary Key seconded.   The  agenda was approved by the council.       

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS-   There were none.

APPROVAL OF  MINUTES- The minutes from the August 24th meeting were read and approved.   Rita Shultz made the motion to approve and Becky Dennis seconded. 

POLICIES- A)  The council conducted the second reading of the  Committee Policy.  Mary Key made the motion to accept and Stacy Brawner seconded.  The policy was approved by the council.  Mrs. Price passed out copies of the 2006-2007 committees with the new committee members.

 REPORTS- A) There were no committee minutes to review.    B)  The financial report for the month of September was reviewed.  Stacy Brawner made the motion to approve and Rita Shultz seconded.

DISCUSSION ITEMS- A)  Mrs. Price informed the council that now Tonya Desjardins is a HCB of Education employee, she is ineligible to be a member of the SBDM committee.  There will be a PTA meeting on the 28th of September and an election will be held at this time to select another parent representative.   B)  The council discussed the results of the parent surveys and Mary Key passed out a compiled list of the responses.  She will represent the SBDM council as a parent rep at the September PTA meeting and will address any questions and concerns at that time.  Copies of the survey will be sent home with the students before the PTA meeting.

ESS DAYTIME WAIVER- The Hardin County Board of Education has received approval from the State Department to continue with the ESS Waiver for the 2006-2007 school year.  The Complete Program Evaluation has been approved.  A portion of the funds will be used on two, ½ time assistants, in which Mrs. Price  posted at the Board of Education.  The focus of the additional assistants will be Math, Reading and Writing for 1st, 3rd, and 5th grades.   The ad hoc committee interviewed several candidates and Tonya Desjardins and Christa Sexton will fill the two ½ time  positions.    

ADJOURNMENT- Rita Shultz made the motion to adjourn and Mary Key seconded.    The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on October 16th at 2:30 p.m. due to the second Monday falling during fall break.   The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

